KKDA

December 11,1969

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
1419 South S4th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

I hope thie ie sufficient verification of your reception
of our signal on December 7, 1969 at 5:1% p.m. CST.

KKDA operates with the worver of 200 watts with a 2 tower
directional antenna system.

The best wishes for a MERRY CHRISTMAS and a HAPPY NEW YEAR
from all four of us at KKDA.

Yours truly,

Russell Richardeon
Chief Engineer est.
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